
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Hospital Name]'s charity wing, 

we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contributions over the past 

year. Your support has significantly impacted our mission to provide quality healthcare to those 

in need. 

As we approach the new year, we invite you to renew your commitment to help us continue our 

vital work. With your assistance, we aim to enhance our services, expand our reach, and serve 

even more patients who rely on our care. 

Your renewed donation can help: 

• Provide essential medical equipment 

• Support community health initiatives 

• Offer financial assistance to families in need 

Please consider renewing your donation by [Renewal Date]. Together, we can make a lasting 

difference in the lives of many. 

For your convenience, you can renew your donation online at [Website Link] or contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. We look forward to continuing this journey 

with you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


